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MEMORANDUM

TO: Mr. Dave Sullivan. Chair
Planning Commission Members

FROM: Heather Chaffin
Planning and Development Review Department

DATE: Febniary 14, 2012

RE: Randerson Creckside Rezoning — C14-2011-O165
Postponement Request by Applicant

The applicant is requesting a postponement of the above-referenced zoning case to
February 28, 2012. A February 28, 2012, Planning Commission date will allow the
applicant more time to work with affected neighborhood groups.
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Chaffin, Heather

From: mwuson@centexdevassessconi
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2012 5:35AM C i’To: Chaffin, Heather
Cc: pssnapresident©yahoo.com
Subject: RE: Randerson Creekside Rezoning- SCHEDULING
Heather,

I have a meeting with the Pecan Springs / Springdale neighborhood association this comingSaturday, February 11th. Mr. DeWayne Lofton, the President of the Association was
surprised that we were proceeding forward with the proposal. J informed him that Ioriginally had requested a meeting date of the 28th of Febuary. To keep him from having tocome down on Valentine’s Day and to give me more time to get the neighbors support, I amofficially requesting a postponement of our hearing date to February 28th. Let me know ifyou have any questions or need any additional information. -

Thanks,
Mike Wilson

2/6/2012


